
From: Tina Lynch <tinalynch1430@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 3:36 PM 
To: Yocom, Drew <Drew_Yocom@tempe.gov> 
Subject: Abatement Hearing for 5321 S Siesta Lane 
 
Good afternoon Drew, 
 
All of the code violations in complaint #CE205012 scheduled for an abatement hearing today have been 
corrected.  
I emailed inspector Julie Scofield as well but I am not sure if she'll see email before scheduled hearing.  
I have attached pictures of the property showing the corrections.  
In regards to the vehicles in the driveway, the blue Tahoe has a temporary tag to complete emissions testing and 
the white Yukon is registered until November 2022. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
Tina Lynch  
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